
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 12:18 PM 

To: dan.schulman@paypal.com 

Subject: Connecting w/ Gov. Shumlin 

 

 

Mr. Schulman, I am reaching out to see if we can schedule a brief call with you and Governor 

Shumlin. Please let me know if that might be possible and I can work on logistics. Thanks. 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
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